

\*للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع الصفوف وجميع المواد اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/ae

\* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الخامس اضغط هنا \* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الخامس في مادة لغة انجليزية ولجميع الفصول, اضغط هنا \* https://almanahj.com/ae/5english

\* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الخامس في مادة لغة انجليزية الخاصة بـ الفصل الأول اضغط هنا https://almanahj.com/ae/5english1

\* لتحميل كتب جميع المواد في جميع الفصول للـ الصف الخامس اضغط هنا

للتحدث إلى بوت المناهج على تلغرام: اضغط هنا bot\_almanahj/me.t//:https

### Reading PART 1

# Complete the sentences. Circle the correct answers.

| Today, I sick.      | I can see an apple a   |
|---------------------|------------------------|
| A. am               | book.                  |
| B. are              | A. or                  |
| C. is               | B. and                 |
|                     | C. am                  |
| I to school by bus. | She Math.              |
| A. goes             | A. likes               |
| B. going            | B. liking              |
| C. go               | C. like                |
| This is desk.       | he like cheese?        |
| A. I                | A. Do                  |
| B. you              | B. Does                |
| C. my               | C. Doing               |
| Yesterday, I happy. | I like to football.    |
| A. is               | A. playing             |
| B. was              | B. plays               |
| C. am               | C. paly                |
| have money.         | What it like?          |
| A. I                | A. am                  |
| B. i                | B. are                 |
| C. me               | C. is                  |
| It is alligator.    | Where the shells? Here |
| A. a                | the shells.            |
| B. am               | A. am                  |
| C. an               | B. are                 |
|                     | C. is                  |
| <b>W.</b> 1. 1.     |                        |
| This is map.        | Sara can run is fast.  |
| A. an               | A. He                  |
| В. а                | B. She                 |
| C. am               | C. It                  |

Teacher: Amal Humaid

2

| Grade 5  | Term 1 |
|----------|--------|
| Unit 1-5 | 2019   |

# Reading PART 2

# Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

We have just received a warning from the National Weather Service for the north-western coast of the UAE. The severe storm has become much worse and wind speeds are building up fast. The storm is moving out to the east at about 40 mph. If you are in the area, you need to take cover. Dust and sandstorms can be very dangerous and are among nature's most violent storms. It is not safe to be in sandstorm zone. If you are caught in one, put a mask over your nose and mouth. If you don't have a mask, wrap a bandanna or some other piece of cloth around your nose and mouth. Sunglasses offer some protection from blowing dust or sand, but airtight goggles are better.

Look for shelter. Even a parked car will do, as long as it is off the road and not in danger of getting buried by sand. Reports are coming in to say that this storm looks like it is going to be active for several hours and there is going to be a lot of damage, so please take cover. We'll keep you posted.

| The warning from the National Weather Service is about a | 2. The wind speed is about<br>meter per hour. |
|--|---|
| A. western coast   | A. forty                                      |
| B. sandstorm   | B. fifty                                      |
| C. building  | C. ninety                                     |
| 3. you need to take cover from storms                    | 4. you can put a mask or                      |
| because they are?  | around your nose and mouth.                   |
| A. Beautiful   | A. a bandanna                                 |
| B. Dangerous   | B. nose                                       |
| C. safe  | C. sunglasses                                 |
| 4. Goggles are used to protect                           | 6. The shelter will protect you from          |
| the  |   |
| A. nose  | A. a parked car                               |
| B. mouth   | B. getting buried by sand                     |
| C. eyes  | C. the road                                   |

| Grad | e | 5  |
|------|---|----|
| Unit | 1 | -5 |

# نماذج اضافية

Term 1 2019

| Read |      |    |
|------|------|----|
| Dogo | Inna | ъ. |
| REUU | IIII |    |
|      |      |    |

Read each passage. Match the question numbers (1-5) to the letters (A-C). You can use each letter more than once.

#### A-Ali:

I live in one floor house. The kitchen, living room, dining room and office are at the front of the house, and all the bedrooms and the bathroom are at the back. I love it because I don't have to walk up and down the stairs all the time!

#### B-Sara:

I live very high up, in a high-rise at on the 25th floor. I live with my family and cat. It's very modern and comfortable. I like where I live because we have incredible views of Abu Dhabi and the sea.

#### C-Sultan:

I live in a nice house with my family. It has two floors. My room is near the stairs. Our neighborhood is peaceful and quiet to live in. There are many shops and beautiful playgrounds. I love it because there's a park at the back and lots of my friends live in the same street. We ride bikes and play together.

| 1. | Who says that his room is in the first floor?           |  |
|----|---|--|
| 2. | Who describes a home that has more than 2 floors?       |  |
| 3. | Who describes a bungalow house?                         |  |
| 4. | Who describes a home in which does Not have stairs?     |  |
| 5. | Who says that the ocean view is amazing from his house? |  |

| Grade 5  | Term 1 |
|----------|--------|
| Unit 1-5 | 2019   |

#### Reading 2:

Read each passage. Match the question numbers (1-5) to the letters (A-C). You can use each letter more than once.

#### A-Tala:

I live in Bangkok, in Thailand. There are a lot of cars in my city and the roads are very busy. That's why I go to school by small Vehicle. It's faster than walking and you don't get stuck in traffic jams! The driver can drive between cars, so we don't have to wait behind them. The only problem is that this vehicle is open on each side, so you breathe in the traffic fumes!

#### B-Zack:

In Manila, in the Philippines, where I live, we get to school by big vehicle. It has two benches in the back, so a lot of kids can travel at once. It's really good fun travelling with all my friends like this. But the ride is often very bumpy because the benches are quite high up, and sometimes it's a bit of a squash!

#### C-Mai Lan:

My dad takes me to school on his rickshaw. I live in Ho Chi Minh City, in Vietnam, and everybody here travels by rickshaw! I like it because I get to spend time on my own with my dad. But during the monsoon it can rain really hard and then it is not so much fun travelling by rickshaw. Even with our waterproof clothing, we still get wet!

| 1. Who goes to school with a lot of friends?                    | <u> </u> |
|---|----------|
| 2. Who uses jeepeny to get to school?                           |          |
| 3. Who describes a tuk tuk?                                     |          |
| 4. Who describes a vehicle that is Not open from top or sides ? |          |
| 5. Who says that his town has busy roads?                       |          |

8

Grade 5 Term 1 Unit 1-5 2019

Reading 3:

# Part 2:

# For questions 8-14, Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

Animal specialist Dr. Noor Al Amudin told Gulf News: 'Animal homes are lost as people use the land to build houses. They drive over land with four-wheel drives and catch animals to sell for money. All these things have endangered some animals in the UAE.'

The UAE is home to many beautiful animals, such as camels and cormorants. Animals, such as the Hawksbill turtle, Arabian leopard and the Arabian tahr are all examples of endangered animals. The Arabian tahr is endangered because the places it lives have been used for building homes. For a long time, people have caught and killed Arabian Leopards for money. This has left leopard numbers very low. It can be difficult to find an answer, but the country is working to look after and help endangered species. There are rules to stop people building houses on the places where these animals live. With protection, the Arabian leopard may live in peace and have more babies, to let the number of leopards grow again. Putting rubbish in the sea is killing sea animals, such as the Hawksbill turtle, because their home is no longer safe. If you are at the beach, take your rubbish home and help your local wildlife.'

| 1. Dr. Noor Al Amudin studies              | 2. Some animals in the UAE are      |
|--|-------------------------------------|
| A. Animals                                 | endangered berceuse of              |
| B. Homes                                   | A. Animals                          |
| C. people                                  | B. houses                           |
|  | C. people                           |
| 3homes are lost as                         | 4. Arabian Leopard numbers are very |
| people use the land to build houses.       | low because they were hunted for    |
| A. The Arabian tahr                        | A. a working                        |
| B. camels                                  | B. money                            |
| C. cormorants                              | C. houses                           |
| 5. Putting rubbish in the sea is killing . |                                     |
| A. Arabian Leopard                         |                                     |
| B. Hawksbill turtle                        |                                     |
| C. sea                                     |                                     |
|  |                                     |

Reading 4:

# Part 2:

# For questions 8-14, Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

There are three ways of transport all over the world, land transport, air transport and sea transport. Cars, trucks, trains, trams, undergrounds, bicycles and buses are called land vehicles.

Most people all over the world use the land vehicles to get to their work. In the UAE, for example, most people use cars to get to their work. Buses come in the second place.

Tram is a kind of bus, but it goes on tracks on roads. The underground is a kind of train, but it goes underground. It is used in Egypt and UK. It is called subway in the USA. Ships, boats, steamers, ferries and hovercrafts are called sea transport. This kind of transport is the cheapest one all over the world because it can carry large quantities of goods. Planes and helicopters are called air vehicles. Air transport is the fastest and the most expensive one. It is also the most comfortable.

| 1. Paragraph 1 is talking about         | 2. there are ways of                  |
|---|---------------------------------------|
|   | transport.                            |
| A. Kinds of vehicles                    | A. 8                                  |
| B types of transport                    | B. 5                                  |
| C. The most popular means of transport. | C. 3                                  |
| 3. the most used type of transport is   | 4. Subway is used in the USA and      |
| ••••••                                  | is used in Egypt and UK.              |
| A. land transport                       | A. Tram                               |
| B. air transport                        | B. metro                              |
| C. sea transport                        | C. underground                        |
| 5. Planes and helicopters are           | 6. the fastest and the most expensive |
|   | type of transport is the              |
| A. land transport                       | A. land transport                     |
| B. air transport                        | B. air transport                      |
| C. sea transport                        | C. sea transport                      |

Grade 5 Term 1 Unit 1-5 2019

Reading 5:

# Part 2:

For questions 8-14, Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

Fujairah is the fifth largest emirate and has more mountains than desert. That means it rains more here, so it is very green. It is also the only emirate that faces onto the Gulf of Oman and not the Arabian Gulf.

The drive from Ras Al Khaimah along the long coastline offers lush surroundings and there are amazing views out to sea. You must visit the Al Badiyah Mosque, which is in the Badiyah region of Fujairah. It is the oldest mosque in the UAE.

No one knows exactly when the ancient mosque was built, but it is very old. Some people think the mosque was built in 640 CE. Others think the building may have been built as long ago as 1446 BCE The mosque is only 53 square meters, which is small. It was built from materials found in the area, including stones of different sizes and mud. The gardens of the mosque are beautiful and looked after daily. Daily prayers continue to be said in the mosque, which is one of the main tourist attractions in Fujairah.

| 1. Fujairah is the largest                    | 2. Fujairah doesn't face onto |
|---|-------------------------------|
| emirate.                                      |                               |
| A. 50 <sup>th</sup>                           | A. the Gulf of Oman           |
| B. 5 <sup>th</sup>                            | B. the Arabian Gulf.          |
| C. 15 <sup>th</sup>                           | C. mountains                  |
| 3. Fujairah is very lush because it           | 4. Al Badiyah Mosque is very  |
| more there.                                   | A. modern                     |
| A. rains                                      | B. large                      |
| B. faces                                      | C. ancient                    |
| C. hot  |                               |
| 5. the mosque are beautiful                   | •••••                         |
| A. garden                                     |                               |
| B. stones                                     |                               |
| C. tourist                                    |                               |
| A 1 72 - 12 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 |                               |

Teacher: Amal Humaid

11